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The Family of
Norma Birnbaum

Would like to express
their gratitude for you
kind expressions

of sympathy



The holidays have arrived! As we celebrate the giving season, let’s take a moment to
appreciate the many blessings in our lives.

On behalf of Children & Families of Iowa (CFI), I want to express gratitude for your
partnership in restoring hope, building futures, and changing lives for lowans in need.

CFT’s services have only been able to evolve and grow because of generous and philanthropic
community members like you, and we are thankful for each and every donation. Thank you!
Last year, CFI impacted 27,651 children, teens, and adults. Now more than ever, lowans are in
need of CFI’s services.

Please consider helping individuals who are struggling with trauma and crisis this holiday season
- individuals who need human kindness. Help to improve Iowans' lives by investing in CFI’s
services. To learn more about CFI's current services and how your contribution directly makes

a difference, visit cfiowa.org.

Your support has made a significant impact, and we are grateful for your generosity.

Best Regards,

eyt

Amy Stapp-Arpy, CDO/VP of Development and Communications

cfiowa.org
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